
The Mundella News 

 

 

Term 2 Week 5 December 2020 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and friends of Mundella, 
 
Another week at Mundella that is typically filled with excitement, interest and change. We 
have had our first opportunity to test a wet weather pick up; a little manic but surprisingly 
swift, we have also had to, unfortunately, close one of our classes to Covid 19; which we 
hope to be for just one day but will let families know if it needs to be more. 
 
However, the most significant thing; that we must sadly share, is that our Year 3 teacher, 
Mrs Earl, will be moving on to pastures new after the Christmas break. As disappointed as 
we are at losing her, to a school a little further afield, we are excited and wish her luck for 
her new role which will see her working with a wide range of pupils and supporting their 
specific needs. 
 
We are ever so fortunate that Mr Rose; whom you may know from working in Y5 and Y6, will 
be able to step in to Year 3 and continue to develop the learning and skills of the class from 
January. The class will continue to be supported by the existing Y3 team and also by Mrs 
Gammons, the Phase Leader.  
 
 
Change is a major fact of life in primary schools but that doesn't make it much easier to cope 
with. Thank you for your support, in these ever changing times, and have a great weekend. 
Mr Westmorland 

DIARY 
December 

11.12.20 Birthday Party for 

children who have their 

birthday in Term 2. 

14.12.20 Infant Production 
(Recorded for virtual viewing at 

home) 

16.12.20 Christmas Service 
(Recorded for children to watch 

from their classrooms) 

16.12.20 Christmas Jumper 

and Dinner day for Years R, 

1 3 & 4 

17.12.20 Christmas Jumper 

and Dinner day for Years 2, 

5 & 6 

 

 

Term 2 ends on the 18th 

December for the Christmas 

break. The school day will 

finish at 1:30pm. 

Uniform Reminder 
 

Please ensure your child comes 
to school wearing the full correct 

uniform. We ask that children 
refrain from wearing trainers and 

hoodies.  
A school jumper should be worn 
instead, along with plain black 

school shoes.  
A warm coat should also be 

brought to school each day now 
that it is getting cold outside.  

Thank you. 

Term 2 Birthday Party 
 

Children who have their birthday 
in Term 2 (between 14th 

November and 31st December) 
will have a birthday celebration 

in class on Friday 11th December. 
The children who are celebrating 

their birthday may come into 
school wearing their own clothes 

ready for the party in the 
afternoon.  

   

Class Attendance for the Week Ending – Friday 4th December 

95% or More 90%-94.9% Below 90% 
Donaldson 95% 
Fletcher 97.3% 

Morpurgo 95.3% 
Rauf 96% 

Potter 93.2% 
Zephaniah 93.6% 

Shepherd 88.7% 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F525654587728514532%2F&psig=AOvVaw12ODZf5ab3b6geBn-4bVtP&ust=1607093148553000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPCRtruIsu0CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


Admission to Primary School 2021 
 

If your child is due to start school in 
September 2021 you can apply for a 

school place online at 
www.kent.gov.uk/primaryadmissions 

The closing date is 15th January 
2021. 

 Christmas Dinner 
 

Please ensure your child’s 
Christmas dinner is paid for in 
advance if you have not done 

so already.  
The cost is £2.40 and payment 
can be made online or a cash 
payment can be sent to the 

office.  

 

Writers of the Week 
 

Year R - Amelia 
 
Year 2 - Leon 
 
Year 3 - Poppy 
 
Year 4 - Cassie 
 
Year 5 - Lucas 
 
Year 6 - Tyler 

 

 
Stars of the Week 

 

Phase 1 Phase 2 Phase 3 

 

Year R – Ronnie 

 

Year 2 – 
Kaitlynne 

 

Year 5 – Aamira 

 
 
 

 

Year 3 – Baiker 

 

Year 6 - Lorna 

  

Year 4 – Clayton 
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